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Board Recommends Workgroup to Review Policy  

(Topeka, Kansas) - Because of concerns expressed regarding the Board of Regents’ policy regarding the 
improper use of social media, Board Chair Fred Logan has asked Andy Tompkins, President and CEO of the 
Board, to work with the University Presidents and Chancellor to form a workgroup of representatives from each 
state university campus to review the policy.  

Regent Logan requests that any recommendations for amendments to the policy from the workgroup be 
presented to the Board’s Governance Committee by April 2014.  

### 

About the Kansas Board of Regents: 
The nine-member Kansas Board of Regents is the governing board of the state’s six universities and the statewide coordinating board for the 
state’s 32 public higher education institutions (seven public universities, nineteen community colleges, and six technical colleges). In addition, 
the Board administers the state’s student financial aid, adult education, GED, and career and technical education programs. The Board also 
authorizes private proprietary schools and out-of-state institutions to operate in Kansas, and administers the Kan-ed network, a program for 
facilitating and promoting distance learning and telemedicine in schools, libraries and hospitals.  Visit the Kansas Board of Regents online at 
www.kansasregents.org.  

For more information, contact Mary Jane Stankiewicz at (785) 260-5086 (cell) or mjstankiewicz@ksbor.org.  

 
 
Related: 
Board Amends Policy to Include Language Regarding Improper Use of Social Media 
December 18, 2013 
http://www.kansasregents.org/board_amends_policy_to_include_language_regarding_improper_use_of_social_media 
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